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From: Thomas F Kelsch [tfwk@kelschlaw.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 3:57 PM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4
Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221

Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:

I am writing in support of the proposed 0.5% standard for flavored malt beverages. 
The proposed standard is the best way to maintain clear distinctions between beer and liquor and it is the best way to preserve the flavored malt beverage category.

Thank you.

Thomas F Kelsch

Sr. Partner Kelsch Kelsch Ruff & Kranda

                  KELSCH KELSCH RUFF & KRANDA

The preceding message and any attachments are intended only for the use of
the addressee and may contain information that is privileged and confidential.
If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient or an authorized  
representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received 
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail to 
tfwk@kelschlaw.com or by telephone at 701-663-9818 (Toll Free 1-888-663-9818) and delete the
message and any attachments from your system.

 

Thomas F Kelsch
Kelsch Kelsch Ruff & Kranda
103 Collins Ave, PO Box 1266
Mandan ND 58554-7266
701-663-9818 (Toll Free 1-888-663-9818)
701-663-9810 Fax
tfwk@kelschlaw.com


